
 
Auditions for SSCC Theatre Company’s “Tiny Beautiful Things” will be May 6 

 
SSCC Theatre Company invites students and community members to audition for its 
summer production of “Tiny Beautiful Things.” Auditions will take place at 7:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 6, in the Edward K. Daniels Auditorium at Southern State Community 
College’s Central Campus, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro. 
 
“Tiny Beautiful Things,” based on Cheryl Strayed’s bestselling book and adapted for the 
stage by Nia Vardalos, brings to life the deeply moving and often humorous exchanges 
between an anonymous advice columnist known as “Sugar” and the readers who turned to 
her for guidance. Drawing from Strayed’s own experiences, the play explores the raw, 
unfiltered moments of being human, reaching out when you feel stuck, healing after 
heartbreak, and facing life’s toughest questions with empathy, honesty, and courage. 
 
Those interested in auditioning will be asked to cold-read from the script during their 
audition. Those interested in working on available crew positions will be asked to complete 
an interview during the audition. 
 
If interested in auditioning, but unavailable to attend the audition date, please contact 
Director Rainee Angles (rangles@sscc.edu) to schedule an alternate audition date before 
May 6. 
 
“Tiny Beautiful Things” will be performed Saturday, June 21 at 7:30 p.m.  
 
For more information about auditioning and the rehearsal schedule, please visit 
www.sscctheatre.com.  

 
### 

Southern State does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of race, color, religion, gender, gender 
identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and 
immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. 
Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. 

 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
SSCC Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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